Gloria M. Culver Interim Dean



Personal and Confidential

October 1, 2014

Professor Richard Aslin
Department of Brain and Cognitive Sciences
Meliora Hall

Dear Dick:

My understanding from what I have learned of your recent conversations, with Redacted and your department chair, Greg DeAngelis, and from an earlier e-mail (May 9, 2012 to Peter Lennie, Redacted and Greg) is that you wish to transition to a new arrangement after the end of the 15-16 academic year. Based on this information and your recent request to get the details codified, I write to outline the terms that will govern your change of status at the University of Rochester.

1. You will voluntarily reduce your effort to half-time as of June 30, 2016 Redacted

Redacted

2. Effective July 1, 2016, you will be appointed Professor of Brain and Cognitive Sciences (non-tenure track) for the period July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2019.

Redacted

Please indicate your acceptance of these terms by signing a copy of this letter and returning it to the Dean of Arts and Sciences at your earliest convenience. Peter Lennie joins me in conveying our great

Office of the Dean

Gloria M. Culver Interim Dean



appreciation for the distinction you have brought to the institution through your outstanding research and teaching. Beyond that, we are extremely grateful for the myriad ways in which you have contributed to the betterment of the university through your dedicated service, including as department chair, CLS director, and dean.

Looking forward to your continued association, and with best wishes for the next phase of your plans!

Best regards,

Gloria M. Culver

Accepted Suchard 1. Uslin Date 10/6/2019

Copy: Greg DeAngelis, Eastman Professor and Chair, Department of Brain and Cognitive Sciences